
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NP Girl Scouts Hosting Food Drive To Help Curb Hunger In 
Our Community! 

  
 
The North Plainfield Girl Scout’s annual food drive will run from March 
1 through 15th. The food that is collected will be distributed to the food 
banks servicing our community. Please, let’s join together to fight 
hunger, improve lives, and strengthen our community. 
 
There will be a number of opportunities to help.  
 

 First 3 Weekends in March. (1st -15th )-11:00am- 2:00pm. With the support of 
Walmart in the Watchung Square Mall, the Girl Scouts will be collecting food 
donations outside the store the first 3 weekends in March. Please plan to shop and 
donate to support their efforts.  

 March 1st -14th - Drop off at Borough Hall Address: 263 Somerset Street Hours: 
8:00am - 4:30pm Monday through Friday. 

 Participating Churches including Watchung Avenue Presbyterian Church and 
Trinity Reform Church will be participating by collecting food donations during 
their normal church activities the weeks of March 1-15th. Look for the Girl Scout 
drop box.  

 March 6th after school- Troop 65937 will be hosting a Students vs the Teachers 
basketball game at the Middle School. The admission fee is a non-perishable food 
donation or $1.00. Homemade baked goods and refreshments will be sold and all 
proceeds will be used for food donations.   

 Saturday, March 15th- 11am- 2 pm - Vermeule Community Center located at 614 
Greenbrook Road /Clinton Avenue. Drop off food donations and/or grocery store 
gift cards.   
 

All food donations should be non-perishable and within the expiration date.  Gift Card 
Donations are welcome but must be dropped off on March 15th between 11 am and 2 pm 
at Vermeule Community Center.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Girl Scout troop 65937 at 908-917-0775 or email 

us at our2girlscouttroops@gmail.com 
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